
HOWARD COUNTY MISSOURI GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY

Quarterly Meeting


Wednesday, February 21, 2024


The meeting was called to order by President JY Miller at 1:30 p.m.


Members present: Kathy Biswell-Brady, JY Miller, Tim Jackman, Gwen Wilder, Patsy Miller, and 
Mary Miller. 


Minutes:  The minutes of November 15, 2023 were approved as corrected.


Treasurer’s report: There was no Treasurer’s report.


JY circulated a copy of the February Newsletter available on the Society website at 

www.jymiller.net/HCGS.html


Vice President’s report: 25 copies of As We Remember the Courthouse Square have

 been sold.  Gwen moved that we reorder a minimum of 25 copies.  Tim seconded. 
Motion passed.

Thank yous will be sent for the information received on the Daniel Enyart and the 
Wayland families.

She indicated that the charge of $5.00 for mailing a book needs to be increased.  Patsy 
moved that the charge be increased to $8.00.  Tim seconded.  Motion passed.


Old Business: There are currently 54 members.  There are 42 regular members and 12 

complimentary members.  It was moved that 9 former members who had not renewed 

their membership be removed from the rolls.

Mr. Joe Guest came to measure for additional bookcases.  He will give John Coutts an 
estimate of the cost.  There was discussion about obtaining a secure cabinet to store 
materials that are irreplaceable.

A program on The Missouri Waltz presented by JY Miller and open to the public is 
scheduled for Thursday, March 14 at 7:00 p.m. in the Collier Room.


New Business:  

	 Gwen will donate copies of Howard County Deed Books A through N (1816 – 1836).  The


originals are in the Howard County Courthouse.


The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 15, 2024 at 1:30 p.m.


The meeting was adjourned at 2:37 p.m.


Gwen Wilder, Secretary

http://www.jymiller.net/HCGS.html

